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Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
HLC students who are helping with the upcoming assembly, please meet Ms. Howard in the 
stage area at the beginning of lunch. Bring your lunch with you.  
 
A reminder to students who signed up for Courtyard Club last week that our first meeting will 
be tomorrow Wednesday May 4th from 3-4:15pm.  Meet in the Library Learning Commons at 
the end of the day, and make sure to wear clothes you don't mind getting dirty!  If you are 
unable to attend, please let Ms. Litz know. 
 
Happy National Educator Appreciation Day! Thank you to all staff for all of your efforts and 
care for our students. Please make sure you drop by the staff room for some snacks to 
celebrate! 


